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Local Organizations and Individuals Express
Support for California Wildfire Insurance
Companies’ Coverage Expansion

PelhamPlus

California wildfire insurance companies are expected to change their policies based on the sustainable
strategy before the year ends in an attempt to provide more affordable insurance and safety from
wildfire for residents, Politico reported.

Local organizations and individuals also expressed their support and optimism, including United
Policyholders, claiming the coverage expansion in California wildfire insurance companies would be a
great help for struggling low-income families.
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